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April 21,1999

A meeting was scheduled for April 21,1999 at 7:30 p.m. 1in the
Conference Room of the Town Hall. Members present were Mayor Bobby
R. Bissette, Commissioners Harold Meacombs and Fred Hough, absent
were Commissioners Naomi Powell, Isaac Lewis and Bascoe Lewis. The
purpose of the meeting was to hold a budget workshop and to
interview Joshua Biggs and Tera Collier for employment with the
town.

Commissioners Meacombs and Hough interviewed Tera Collier for
an assistant to the town clerk and Joshua Biggs as a laborer.
Since there was not a gquorum present, no action could be taken on
the actual hiring. Mayor Bissette apologized to the prospective
employee's and told them that hiring procedures would be done a
legally scheduled meeting in the very near future.

Those present reviewed the préiﬁsed budget.
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